
Hunslet Moor Primary School
Headteacher: Miss H Darley
Telephone: 0113 271 7257
Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Friday 10th January 2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,                    
RE: Multiplication Tables Check- Year 4 pupils

I am writing to you to inform you that pupils within Year 4 will be taking part in the  statutory
multiplication check (MTC) in June 2025.

The purpose of the check is to determine whether pupils can fluently recall their times tables up to 12x,
which is essential for future success in mathematics. It will also help to identify pupils who may need
additional support within the next academic year. 

We would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday 30th January at 9am.
Please come to the hall door, where you will be signed in.

Key information and guidance will be shared about the arrangements for the Multiplication Check taking
place in June and ways that you can support your child at home. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hall
LKS2 Leader

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley,
Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham


